
Consultation by VOSA on fees 
 
VOSA have launched a consultation on proposals for changes to fees in Great 
Britain for statutory periodic and certain other tests and operator licensing for HGVs 
(heavy goods vehicles) and PSVs (public service vehicles e.g. buses and coaches 
used for hire or reward); and charges for voluntary checks. 
 

How is this relevant to Northern Ireland? 
 
The consultation also includes a proposal on fees for Reduced Pollution Certificate, 
inspection Approval and certification of various vehicles, and Identity checks on written-off 
cars seeking re-licensing carried out by the Driver and Vehicle Agency in Northern Ireland. 
 
Information can be found on Gov.uk at the following link: 
 

• Fee consultation by VOSA 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/fees-for-hgv-and-psv-testing-operator-licensing-other-vosa-services-and-some-dva-services

